MINUTES
CITY OF HARTFORD PUBLIC HEARING
REZONING PROPERTY R-1 TO B-1
FEBRUARY 5§, 2024

The City Council of the City of Hartford, Alabama, met at the Johnny Hughes Community Center at 5:30
pm on February 5, 2024. The following members were present: Mayor Wendel Nolen, Councilman Ted
Thompson, Councilman Zane Fowler, Councilman Paul Fondren, and Councilman Ron Adams.

Others in attendance: Melissa Rosser, Attorney Bart Boothe, Teresa Dedina
Mayor Nolen called the meeting to order and asked for public comments.

Mrs. Teresa Dedina asked who the owner of the property was. Mayor Nolen stated Jeff and Logan
Sorrells own the property. Mrs. Dedina asked what type of business would be put in. Mayor Nolen stated
that it would be climate-controlled storage units. Mrs.Dedina asked if there would be fencing around the
property and what type of fencing. Council member Paul Fondren stated that he believed there would be
fencing around the property and that he was not sure what type it would be. Councilman Paul Fondren
stated that the building would have one entrance and would have security cameras, etc to ensure safety.
Mrs. Dedina said that she appreciated the answers.

Motion to adjourn by Councilman Fondren, seconded by Councilman Zane Fowler. The council voted
unanimously in favor thereof.
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